
March is the month for the Nashville wholesale needlework market.  I did not attend this year as I was 

on Grandma duty.  Our gift to one of our daughters was a visit to stay at their house and babysit while 

they went away for a weekend.   We had a great time.  It was strange, however, to miss market.  I did 

not have plans to attend any retreats this Summer, so I did not wish to be tempted by all the great new 

products.   I am sure you will find some of these treasures at your favorite needlework shop.      

 

Be well!   Happy Stitching!  Patty 

Questions or comments may be directed to:  pattytsv@gmail.com 

Through all seasons and in all weather, your needlework village is online!  Keep your friends there up-to-date! stitchersvillage.com/village 
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“Fresh Baked Apple Pie” from New York Dreamer 

www.nydneedleworks.com 

Here is a clever project from a new (to me) design company 
Heart in Hand 

Always a favorite with lovely projects 

https://stitchersvillage.com/village
https://nydneedleworks.com/


A Stitch Along/Challenge is happening for 2022 
   

There is a page posted in the Village community.   Be sure to join in!   

 
stitchersvillage.com/village 

 

Details:  In this 2022 SAL/Challenge we will have 3 prompts (words) to choose from. You can 
choose 1, 2 or all 3. Remember to have fun.  The prompts (words) will be posted by the 15th of each 
month to give everyone a chance to get ideas and supplies together.  Also a hint: Each month will al-
ways have a choice of the name of the month.  This is not a contest and there won't be any prizes.  
This is to get us stitching and maybe get some of those WIPS completed.  Please post all photos within 
the page itself  - "not to the general feed".  This keeps things organized.  

Example for the March prompt (word) SAL/Challenge choices are: 
 

        1. Stitch something that has the word March in it 

    2. Stitch something that has clover in it 

    3. Stitch something that has any shade of "green" in it 
 
The good news on these SAL/Challenge is your stitched piece doesn't have to be completed to post a 
pic.  If you choose to stitch something with the word March in it and you complete the word March 
and you post a pic on the page, you are done with the SAL/Challenge.  Have Fun!  

 

Did you know that registered members of The Stitchers’ Village community are welcome to 
host a stitching exchange, stitch along, challenge, etc?  There are options for a page or group 
for any of these activities.  The community is intended to be member driven so that you share 
your stitching in a way that makes you happy.   
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“Welcome Wreaths” from Fireside Originals 

This is an adorable series  

https://stitchersvillage.com/village

